MAY 1, 1981

e

Alfred B. Willcox

Executive Director MAA

1529 Eighteenth Street, H.W.
lashinqgton, D.C. 2003¢

Pear Al:

In response to your letter of February 24, I have enclosed the
names of my nominees for MAA representatives for the Towa Section
of HAA. T have received a written confirmation from most nominees
aqrecing to serve, althouah I had to make a 1ot of phone calls to
aet the remaining nominees to respond.

If you need more information contact me. Is our Soard of Govenors
meeting still planned for August 10 at Pittsburgh? If so, at what
time do we meel? Ue have been asked to make room reservations, but

I should know the answers to these questions before making a reservation.

Sincerely,

William L. Waltmann, Ph.D.
Professor and Chairman
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